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House Committee on Consumer Protection & Commerce
Monday, February 13, 2012

2:15 p.m.

HB 2496, Relating to Business Registration.

Dear Chairman Herkes and Committee Members:

On behalf of the University of Hawaii Professional Assembly (UHPA), our union supports the
passage of FIB 2496. As a nonprofit organization that represents faculty who work in a variety
of geographical locations, the ability to increase membership participation in decision making
has been a priority. These technical corrections to Hawaii’s Nonprofit Corporations Act will
allow UHPA to enhance its use of technology to give faculty greater access to participating in
membership decision making.

UHPA urges the Committee to support this legislation.

Respe ~vely submitted,
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Associate Executive Director
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